
NO on measure 106

271,833

77,344

vote NO by november 6, 2018

Every Oregonian must be able to decide whether and when to 
become a parent—no matter how much money they make or 

how they are insured.

estimates based on women of reproductive age on Oregon 
Health Plan, Public Employees’ Benefit Board (PEBB) and 
Oregon Educators Benefits Board (OEBB) as of June 2018

taking away health care
The anti-abortion extremists behind Measure 
106 want to:

•	 Reduce access to health care, particularly 
for the most vulnerable people who 
already face significant barriers to 
receiving high-quality care

•	 Take away the full range of reproductive 
health care that Oregonians need, 
starting with preventative care and 
continuing through postpartum care 

We must fight back.
Every Oregonian should have access 
to the full range of reproductive health 
care, starting with preventative care and 
continuing through postpartum care. 

Pledge to vote NO on Measure 106, 
sign up to volunteer, and donate to help 
defend reproductive freedom by visiting 
NoCutsToCare.com.

who does measure 106 hurt?

oregon health plan recipients

state employees in oregon



Learn more & get involved: NoCutsToCare.com • @NoCut2Care • #NoCuts2Care

Measure 106 is dangerous and extreme.

“This measure sets a 
dangerous precedent 
by cherry-picking 
which medical 
procedures insurance 
can and can’t cover.”

Organizations across Oregon urge you to 
VOTE NO on Measure 106.

When someone is making a decision about whether to end a pregnancy, they should have 
medically-accurate information and know it will be covered by health insurance, just like 
any other medical procedure. Oregonians should be able to terminate a pregnancy without 
pressure or any additional burdens because abortion is healthcare. 


